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The European entrepreneurs of the food- and food processing sector meet in Dakar (Senegal) at AGRO IND 2002

The European Commission, Brussels, thanks to a new 110 million EUR budget line of ProInvest, organizes a Business Meeting in Dakar (Senegal) from 4 to 7 November 2002 for entrepreneurs of the EU member countries and 16 West African countries to present 100 brand new projects of the food and food-processing sector. Some 400 entrepreneurs are expected to attend AGRO IND 2002

To do business with emerging countries of the African continent is an opportunity often neglected by entrepreneurs in the EU. Still, potential to do business with Africa is enormous and new business can be discovered. To ease to enter into business contacts, the European Commission offers very attractive initiatives and financial support. One of these very successful initiatives is the bi-annual Business Meeting in Dakar (Senegal), that is dedicated to initiate in a perfectly organized environment business contacts between entrepreneurs from the 15 EU countries and 16 West African states.

From 4 to 7 November 2002 this year a Business Meeting will hold in Dakar focussing on food and food processing industries and distribution. Under the name AGRO-IND some 400 entrepreneurs are expected to meet. A special attraction of that meeting is the presentation of 100 new projects in the food sector. These projects have been identified and promoted with help of the European Commission. The promoter of each of these projects will be presented. Also will attend that Business Meeting leading European financial institutions, who’s interest will be to propose financing of projects and business. The meeting will be completed by exclusive information on food sector in Africa and workshops.

As the European Commission is supporting financially this Business Meeting, European companies can register their participation at a fee of only 400 EUR. Travel arrangements and further technical information can be granted cost free from

GFE Consulting Worldwide

POBox

D 52005 Aachen (Germany)

http://www.gfe.de/Agro-Ind.htm
Email: Agroind@gfe.de

GFE has been contracted by the European Commission to facilitate the participation of entrepreneurs coming from EU countries. GFE is represented in most of the EU countries.

